
Grasscrete on The Green 
 
Parishioners have complained about the area of parking 
below for many years as it had numerous pot holes and 
was very muddy. When Dalston Parish Council asked 
highways to repair the pot holes they filled them in with 
gravel from time to time. However this gets washed out 
and the pot holes soon return. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After a few meetings with the highways department in 2018 and 2019 they very 
kindly agreed to lay grasscrete along a large stretch of The Green. This will enable 
better parking for both The Victory Hall and the Methodist Church users when they 
have a lot of people attending events. 
Dalston Parish Council bought and erected notices to put along the refurbished area.       
 



         



             
    

    

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 



 


